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REPORT TO: FULL COUNCIL 
 
DATE: 15 MAY 2014 
 
SUBJECT: PART ‘B’ REFERRALS FROM POLICY AND RESOURCES 

COMMITTEE ON 3 APRIL 2014 
 

 
73  Derwent Training Association Expansion 
 
Considered – Report of the Head of Economy and Infrastructure 
 

Recommendations to Council 
 

As follows: 
a. That Council is recommended to approve £30,000 investment in the DTA expansion 
project utilising funding from the New Homes Bonus Reserve. 
b. The Head of Paid Service is directed to work with local schools and businesses to raise 
awareness of apprenticeship opportunities available within Ryedale. This is then to be 
reported in the annual report to Council. 


